Mister Word Wizard

April 16, 2001

Jere Silber

Silver Spring, MD 20906

Dear Jere:

What can I say to “The Producer”. You kept your composure through some rough seas.
Thank you for all you did on Mister Word Wizard; your professionalism, organization

and smoothing things out with MCT made the show happen: you’re an honest, funny and
loyal guy. It was a pleasure having you on board.

Warmest regards,

CEOQ, Playgroundz Productions, Inc.

60 East 42™ Street, New York City, NY 10165 Suite 5220 212-599-2300 ext. 15



